[bookmark: _GoBack]
      
            

 


Copperton Metro Township 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS TO CONSIDER THE 2019 BUDGET AND A NEW FEE SCHEDULE FOR THE BINGHAM CEMETERY
 
The Copperton Metro Township Council will hold two public hearings on December 19, 2018. The hearings will be held consecutively, beginning at 6:30 P.M. at the Bingham Canyon Lions Club, located at 320 Hillcrest St, Copperton, Utah 84006. All interested persons in attendance will have an opportunity to comment on: 

· The adoption of the 2019 Copperton Metro Township budget. 

· The adoption of a new fee schedule for the Bingham Cemetery. Please note that two possible fees schedules have been developed for consideration. 

Documents regarding the 2019 budget and the proposed fee schedules for the Bingham Cemetery have been posted on the Copperton Metro Township website (https://coppertonutah.org/) and will be available for public review by calling Cathy Jensen at 385-468-6677.
